
From: Lorrie Tracy
To: Brown, Don
Subject: [External] PFAS Ruling
Date: Monday, June 20, 2022 7:42:43 AM

IPC Board,
I support the PFAS ground water quality standards in IPCB R2022-018.  As a grandma of six I
am concerned about a healthy future for the next generation. As a person of faith I see water as a
life-giving gift that should be treasured and respected, and I see the care and dignity of all
humanity to be our focus.

Please do what you can to make our water pure and safe.

Thanks-you
Lorrie Tracy
228 S Anderson Rd
New Lenox, IL 60451
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